
A report on Placement Awareness Programme held on 26.03.2022 

The Career Awareness Programme held on 26.03.2022, organized by the Placement Cell of Govt. 

College, Sundargarh, which provided valuable insights and guidance to the students. The event was 

formally inaugurated by the Principal, Dr. L. R. Sahu, which witnessed active participation from nearly 

133 students. 

The programme commenced with the formal inauguration session, graced by the presence of 

Dr. Sahu, the Principal. His insightful words set the tone for the event, emphasizing the importance of 

career planning and the role it plays in shaping the future of the students.  

A total of 133 students actively participated in the Career Awareness Programme, representing 

diverse disciplines and academic backgrounds. The enthusiastic engagement of the students showcased 

their eagerness to explore various career paths and make informed decisions about their professional 

futures. 

Mr. A.B. Kumar, the Coordinator of the Career Counselling Cell, played a pivotal role in 

orchestrating the entire event seamlessly. 

Conclusion:  

The event not only provided a comprehensive overview of the current job market but also 

equipped students with the necessary tools to navigate their career paths successfully. 

 

 


